
Da Vinci Connect K-8 - Del Aire Campus Good Neighbor Policy 

Please help us be good neighbors to our Del Aire Community!  

As we begin our new adventure at our new site, we want to share a few guidelines we ask that you 

follow in order to establish and maintain a positive relationship with our neighbors in the Del Aire 

Community. 

• Please follow the instructions of our staff as we implement our new drop-off and pick-up 

procedures which have been designed to maximize the safety of our students and minimize 

traffic and pedestrian impact on Isis Avenue.   

• If at any time our parking lot is full and you need to park in the neighborhood, please do not 

encroach or block any driveways and avoid walking on, or through, anyone’s property. 

• During any early morning, late evening, or weekend events, please be conscious of the noise 

levels during the activity keeping in mind that we are in the heart of a residential community.   

• The parking lot at the Del Aire Park should only be used if you are going to spend time with 

your student at the park.  Their space is limited and that lot should not be used just to drop off 

or pick up your student. 

Thank you for your assistance in implementing these guidelines as we enter this new chapter in the 

education of our Connect students! 

 


